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The proposed MAC does not recognise that the policy needs to be capable of being met but does not 

recognise that there are different types of development. The emerging policy took a proportionate and 

pragmatic approach to delivering development, recognising that the criteria may not be applicable to every 

project. The modification to the policy is no longer practical or reasonable. 

Under the heading “Tourism”, PPW states that planning authorities should “…enable complementary 

development such as accommodation and access to be provided in ways which limit negative 
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their permanence” (Paragraph 3.61). Presthaven Sands Holiday Park is located adjacent to the Gronant-

Talacre-
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all nearby sensitive receptors, including holiday accommodation, which should be protected from any 

adverse impacts associated with resource recovery activities and minerals extraction, such as noise, odour 

and visual impacts. Failing to protect amenity risks adverse impacts upon operators if they cannot attract 

new and repeat visitors. This would have direct and indirect consequences for the local economy, including 

the retention of jobs. 
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certain types of development to its holiday parks and hotels, the ability of the Company to continue to attract 

new and repeat visitors will result in stagnating facilities which will be a harmful outcome for the Company. 

This would, in turn, have wider detrimental effects on the local economy (e.g. reduced employment and local 

spending). It is vital therefore for the LDP to have a positive planning framework to facilitate the delivery of 

this investment and the delivery of the Plan objectives.  

 supports the addition of Policy PE15 as it provides clarity for future development proposals 

for telecommunications infrastructure within the Borough. However,  consider section (iii) 




